
November 1, 1989

Ms. Jill Wasden
Research Assistant to

Dr. W. Loran
100 Thorndale Dr., 8356
San Rafael, CA 94903

Dear Ms. Wasden:

This is in response to your letter to Tom Murley dated October 5, 1989

requesting that we send you a copy of the NRC Staff's conclusions regarding

the Diablo Canyon Long Term Seismic Program (LTSP) for the Diablo Canyon Power

Plant. Because of your continuing interest in this issue, I will have a copy

of the staff's Safety Evaluation Report (SER) on the Diablo Canyon LTSP sent

to you when it is issued. At this time, we expect the SER to be issued in

ear ly 1990.

Sincerely,

original signed by

George W. Knighton, Director
Project Directorate V

Division of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Special Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

November 1, 1989

hIs. Jill Wasden
Research Assistant to

Dr. W. Loran
100 Thorndale Dr., ¹356
San Rafael, CA 94903

Dear IIs. Wasden:

This's in response to your letter to Tom hIur ley dated October 5, 1989

requesting that we send you a copy of the NRC Staff's conclusions regarding

the Diablo Canyon Long Term Seismic Program (LTSP) for the Diablo Canyon Power

Plant. Because of your continuing interest in this issue, I will have a copy

of the staff's Safety Evaluation Report (SER) on the Diablo Canyon LTSP sent

to you when it is issued. At this time, we expect the SER to be issued in

early 1990.

Sincerely,

George Knighto irector
Project Directora'te V
Divison of Reactor
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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UNITEDSTATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

FROM:

J ILL WASDEN
RES. ASS'. TO

DR ~ WM. LORAN

ORIGINAL DUE DT: 11/ i/8'P TICKET NQ: 0899226
DOC DT: 10/05/89

NRR RCVD DATE: 10/11/89

TO:

MURLEY

FOR SIGNATURE OF:

MURLEY

'4 4 YEL

DESC"

RE CONCLUSIONS OF STAFF REVIEW OF THE LTSP FINAL
REPORT FOR DIABLO CANYON

ROUTING)

MURLEY/SNIEZEK
PARTLOW
MOSSBURB

ASSIGNED TO".CONTACT:
t
DRSP .,! HOLAHAN---

H
I
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Please review the due date immediately:

I+ the due date does not allow adequate time to respond to this
ticket, you may request a revised due date. The request must have
prior approval from the appropriate Associate Director or NRR
Deputy Director and must include a valid justification. Contact

, NRR mai,lroom with the new due date (Doris Mossburg, x-23072) ~

Please do not carry concurrence packages to Directors of%ice
without first going through the NRR mailroom.
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